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In evaluating the proposed conversion to digital for K03HK, FID 130220, an outgoing interference 
study was executed. It was discovered that according to Longly-Rice methods approved by the 
OET, that KVHF-LP would receive lethal interference if K03HK was to commence digital  
operation on channel 3. After thorough searching, channel 25(T) was found to cause no lethal 
levels of interference to stations. Thus, Three Angels Broadcasting Network respectfully requests 
that the Commission look favorably on this application. 
 
 
 



 
 


